
HAMILTON OLDERS PERSONS

Dear Hamilton Senior Residents 

The Hamilton Older Persons Advisory Panel are wanting to hear from 
older people in the Hamilton Community. They will be hosting an 
open forum on 4 April 2016. 

This will be an opportunity to hear from the panel about what work 
they have been engaged in with Hamilton City Council, 
and also provide you with time to talk with them raising any important 
issues you would like them to discuss.

The forum is open to both older people in Hamilton, and 
also agencies and service providers who interact with Older People.

WHEN – Monday 4 April 2016, 10am - 11:30am
WHERE– The Link, Te Aroha St (plenty of parking and access via public 
transport)
Catering will be provided

Please rsvp to nick.chester@hcc.govt.nz by Wednesday 30 March 2016. 

OPEN FORUM

P. 07 838 6699
E. nick.chester@hcc.govt.nz


